
Primary Autumn 1 Newsletter 

 
Welcome Back! We hope you had a 

nice summer break. 

 
  
Theme for the term- Our topic this term is ‘Manchester.’ This 

topic covers the rich history of the City and will include a visit 

to the Manchester 

 

 

PE 

Primary will now have PE on Mondays. We will be looking at athletics 

this term. 
 

 
Swimming 

 Primary will continue to have swimming every Wednesday morning. 

Swimming kit and a towel will be needed. 

 
Numeracy 

This term we will be looking at Time. How to tell the time and time word 

problems. 

 

 

 
 Learning Outside The Classroom-This term we have lots of 

opportunities to extend our learning with educational visits. We 

will be going to Manchester Museum of Science and Industry as 

part of our Manchester topic and we will also be taking part in 

the Into Film Festival which includes free visits to the local 

cinema. 
 

Do you follow Tameside Pupil Referral Services on twitter? 

Find out what your children have been up to by following us 

on twitter @TamesidePRS 

 
As always, please feel free to contact me at School to discuss anything regarding your child’s 

education and next steps. 

 

Many thanks,  

Mrs Vee. 



 


